08/26/2022
Dear Parents of Gold Door,

During this week at Gold Door, we created a family tree, if you haven't brought or sent -via
email- a family picture yet, you may do so throughout the week; we will add it to our tree! We
created graphs to find out more about each other, the children picked a color to fill in the graph
every day during our Math time. We did graphs about "Our Favorite Pet", "Our Favorite Food",
"How Many Letters in Our Names", and much more! We compared the data every time to find
out what we like the most or the least at Gold Door. We will continue working with graphs and
analyzing the data.

We worked with letters ¢, d, f, and h and short sounds of letters /o/ and /e/. We also covered
alliterations, rhyming words, syllables and blending sounds with the letters mentioned above.

Our first Math chapter test in coming next week, it is scheduled for Tuesday; yet, if the children
need more time to review, | will probably delay it one more day.

For our Reading time, we discussed rhymes, poems, and fiction stories.
We picked our "Careers" (or classroom jobs) on Wednesday'®; | described every requirement
for each job and the children picked the one they thought fit them.

Wishing you all a great weekend!
Ms. Audrey *



